
SPSU hosts the 10th annual Robot Rally ©

The Atlanta Hobby Robot Club, in conjunction with

Southern Polytechnic State University (SPSU), is

hosting the 10th annual Robot Rally© on

Saturday, May 13th, 2006. See robots, talk with

robot builders, witness exciting head-to-head

robot competitions, learn all about robots.   This

year’s event features our Final Vacuum Robot

contest, a thrilling Mini-Sumo Robot contest, Ant-

weight Combat Robots and an innovative Open

Robot competition. See new robots - never seen

before. Speak with robot builders. Awards* to the

winners. Competition is open to the public. To

register a robot, sponsor a contest, or for

information, visit our web page.

♦ SPSU
1100 S. Marietta Pkwy

Marietta, GA

678-915-7778

♦ May 13, 2006
♦ 12 Noon - 4:00pm

♦ “Meet the Bots” at 11am

www.botlanta.org www.spsu.edu

Admission is FREE
Directions to SPSU are online:

http://www.spsu.edu/home/about/

directions.html

BRING YOUR ROBOTS AND

COMPETE!

* For complete rules and regulations and a list of
prizes and awards, visit www.botlanta.org.


